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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES 

BY DEPUTY R.J. WARD OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 2nd NOVEMBER 2020 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Minister, as shareholder representative, give a breakdown by month of the number of employees 

of States-owned companies who have been signed off work due to stress over the last year? 

 

 
 

 

 

Answer 

 

To provide a breakdown by month of the number of employees by each States-owned entity is not 

possible as this would present a very real risk that employees may be individually identified in breach of 

applicable legislation, for example data protection.  

 

The number of instances of employees of the wholly-owned States-owned entities being signed off work 

due to stress over the last year represented less than 5% of the combined workforce.  Some of these 

instances relate to individual employees who have been signed off for more than one month.   

 

 

 


